THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN/WOMEN MET IN SPECIAL SESSION ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2020 AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR STEVE VOGT, ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY ABEL, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERMAN TONY GIECK, CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS, AND PUBLIC WORKS DARRYL JENKINS AND TONY BARETICH.  ALDERWOMAN SUNDI JO GRAHAM ABSENT.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Steve Vogt.

The Special Meeting was scheduled to review the “Request for Qualifications” for engineering services.  Three were received 1.) Anderson Engineering, Inc., Archer-Elgin, and Integrity Engineering Inc.
All three applicants RFQ’s were reviewed and those in attendance each filled out an engineer selection analysis.  After reviewing the Qualifications Evaluation Summary Alderwoman Courtney Abel made a motion to select Integrity Engineering.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph.  Voting was 2-1 with Alderman Tony Gieck voting nay.  Motion carries.

Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph made a motion to adjourn the special session meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Courtney Abel, all in favor.  Meeting adjourned.







_________________
Steve Vogt, Mayor


							___________________
							Frankie Hicks, City Clerk
